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The Mark Province of Surrey was constituted in 1857 and has responsibility 
for the Mark and Royal Ark Mariner Lodges in all parts of Surrey. 

Where to find out more 

Full details of the Executive and Administrative Officers together with a 
complete list of Lodges, their meeting places and dates, can be found in the 
Surrey Mark Provincial Year Book. Information about the Mark and Royal 
Ark Mariner degrees and about Provincial activities can also be found on the 
Surrey Mark Provincial website: www.surreymark.org The Province also 
publishes a magazine, called The Surrey Overseer, which gives current news 
about the Province and its Lodges. Copies are usually available at most 
Masonic centres in the Province or can be obtained from the Provincial Grand 
Secretary. 

A Speaker for your Lodge 

If you would like a member of the Surrey Mark Provincial Executive, or other 
senior officer of the Mark Province, to address your Lodge about the Mark 
Degree then please contact the Provincial Grand Secretary. 

How to apply for Membership 

The simplest approach is to ask any Mark Master Mason and he will 
arrange for you to receive application forms. Alternatively you may contact 
the Provincial Grand Secretary who will provide the necessary forms and any 
advice you may require about which Lodge to join 

 

 

Provincial Grand Secretary 

W. Bro. Tim Ford 

28 Burns Close, Carshalton, Surrey, SM5 4PY 

Tel No:  07500 963113 Email: ProvGSec@markmastermasons.org.uk 

RW. Bro. Ian N Clark 
Provincial Grand Master 

W. Bro. John V C French 
Deputy Provincial Grand Master 

W. Bro. Richard J Knox 
Assistant Provincial Grand Master 

W. Bro. William R Barr 
Assistant Provincial Grand Master 

 



  


